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INSTITUTIONS
PRIME MINISTER RENZI AND MINISTER GIANNINI 
VISIT THE GRAN SASSO NATIONAL LABORATORIES

The Prime Minister Matteo Renzi has paid a visit to the INFN Gran 
Sasso National Laboratories (LNGS), accompanied by the Minister 
of Education, University and Research, Stefania Giannini.

"We often talk about the brain drain, the Gran Sasso Laboratories, with 30% Italian and 70% foreigner 
researchers are, on the other hand, an example of the brain attraction”, said the Prime Minister during 
his visit. "In the coming weeks and months we will allocate 60 million euros for LNGS, for infrastructure 
improvements instrumental to maintaining leadership in the search for dark matter with important 
industrial implications. I confirm”, added Renzi, “what I have already stated during my visit to CERN in 
Geneva: we need to free the most prestigious research institutes, such as INFN, from the bureaucracy 
of public administration, which need", concluded the Prime Minister,"simpler rules". ▪
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